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Moving Scholars to Master Academics by Committing to Success 
 
February 1, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds everyone in good health. St. Mary’s Academy Charter School would like to 
inform parents/guardians of the following changes in the daily school schedule beginning on Monday, 
February 7, 2022.  

The schedule has changed to accommodate our new TCLAS (Texas COVID Learning Acceleration 
Support) after school program. The after school program will be in session from 3:30 pm - 6:30 pm. It 
will gear towards providing students the opportunity to receive academic and enrichment activities in 
Math and Reading. The program is necessary for our students to acquire tutorials for learning loss due 
to COVID-19 school closures or absences. Homeroom teachers will be communicating with parents on 
tutorial sessions, and a letter will be sent home on Wednesday, February 3. They are adapting to this 
new program and to schedule changes, so please keep an eye out for more communication regarding 
TCLAS. 

Once again, beginning on Monday, February 7, students will be released from school 30 minutes earlier 
each day than the current schedule. Note that morning times and school starting times will not change. 
School hours will now be from 8:00 am -3:30 pm. Students may arrive for early care at 7:00 am. 
Students may also be picked up during the program; however, we encourage parents to please adhere 
to keeping tutorial time consistent. 

For more information on the TCLAS program, call Dee Dee Bernal at 358-5601 X 1553. For after-school 
tutorial information, contact the classroom teacher. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Hirma Elizondo, 
Principal 


